LEE MOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL

We work hard. We play fair. We try our best.

Newsletter 22/12/23

Dear parents and carers,

As we come to the end of this long term, there are so many things to be proud of and grateful for. It has been a very busy term, full of learning, trips and performances. The things we were worried about at the start of the year don't seem as worrying now and we are all looking forward to fresh challenges in the New Year with confidence in who we are. The children's confidence has grown so much, especially in Key Stage 1, where they go from one of their teachers to another to access different lessons, so smoothly and so happily.

Thanks to your generosity, we have also raised a lot of money for good causes. A lot of our fundraising has gone to Overgate Hospice (from the Reindeer run), the charity 'Happy Days' (who help homeless people in Halifax). We have also put a bit of money towards indoor playtime resources in our reading snug, to help the children have settled, calm playtimes.

As I am moving on to a new school and the incredible team here is being strengthened further with colleagues from Impact Multi Academy Trust, there is so much I want to say. I have adapted a poem which helps summarise the feelings of leaving somewhere special.

I'm glad I was your headteacher, I've come to love you so, I can't believe the end is here, It's hard to leave and go.

I've watched you learn and grow And change from day to day, I hope that all the things I've done have helped in some small way.

So it's with happy memories I finally close the door -With great hopes and expectations For what next year holds in store.

I'll remember all the fun we had And the learning all the time -But I'll remember most of all The true colours that you shine.

Thank you to all of you who have supported me and upheld the values of Lee Mount - of Working Hard; Playing Fair and Trying Our Best.

Have a peaceful Christmas and a joyous New Year. Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ford





Telephone: 01422 352 856

Email: admin@leemountacademy.co.uk





A Can Do Schoo

LEE MOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL

We work hard. We play fair. We try our best.



Celebration Results

Celebration Assembly Rewards

EYFS & Key Stage 1	
Reception	Maddison & Arfah
Shaw	Edison
Mackintosh	Oliver C
Johnson	Nancy
Key Stage 2	
Delius	Jasmin
Dyson	Evie - Grace
Bronte	Toby
Priestley	Норе
Hughes	Rosie
Armitage	Jasmin
Nyoni	Owen
Rusby	Alfie M

For absences, please ring 01422 352856, or fill out the absence form on the website. We have a pastoral team that support parents and children in any issues that may arise in school or at home, please do not hesitate to speak to one of them in the playground, or privately.

Lee Mount Road HALIFAX HX3 5EB

Telephone: 01422 352 856

Email: admin@leemountacademy.co.uk



